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Gurnee Semi-Truck Traffic Crash 
 
Gurnee – On September 17, 2022, at 6:03 PM, Gurnee Police responded to the intersection of 
Route 41 and Ferndale Street for a crash involving a semi-truck and sedan. Gurnee officers 
arrived and located a red 1997 Toyota sedan with extensive damage after colliding with a semi-
truck. 
 
The initial investigation indicates the driver of the Toyota attempted to cross Route 41 from 
Ferndale Street. The Toyota was traveling south on Ferndale Street and was struck as it crossed 
the northbound lanes of Route 41. 
 
The driver of the Toyota was transported to Advocate Condell Medical Center with serious 
injuries. The semi-truck driver did not sustain any injuries. 
 
Investigators with the Major Crash Assistance Team (MCAT) responded to the scene and aided 
with the crash investigation. Route 41, between Delany Road and Grand Avenue, was closed in 
both directions for several hours. 
 
This crash remains under investigation by Gurnee Police. 
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